
  
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Romsey Abbey Primary School  

HOME LEARNING —YEAR 1 

Tuesday 21st January 2020 

  

  Your home learning will be given out on                         TUESDAY 

  
You will need to hand your home learning in on              MONDAY 

  

 

Dear Parents, please could you monitor the time your child is spending on 
their homework and share any comments you may have with me by email or 

speaking to me directly.  Thank you for your continued support.  

Class Notices 

 

Later in the term we will be creating a 3D map of Romsey from junk modelling. 
Please can you send in anything that you think would be useful for making buildings 
(eg. Boxes, tubes, pots) Thank you. 
 
We are going for a walk around Romsey for our trip this term. Please could you let 
me know if you could support us and come this us on Wednesday 12th February? 
 

Any problems or concerns about the home learning please do not hesitate to contact 
the admin office at the end of the day or by email at 
adminoffice@romseyabbey.hants.sch.uk 

 

Thank you, 
Mr Langford 

 

Maths Home Learning 

 

In our Science lessons we will be learning about animals! For our lessons over the 
next couple of weeks we will be looking at pets. Please could you bring in a photo or 
picture of a pet. Along with information about how you look after it, including what it 
eats, how it exercises and when and where it sleeps. Be prepared to share this with 
the class!  
 
If you don’t have a pet, you could write about someone else’s or a pet that you would 
like. 
 

Reading Homework 

Please make sure you are reading at home every night for 15 minutes. This needs to 
be recorded in your reading diary, after which, children or parents need to make a 
comment as to how you got on. 

 

 


